Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Harris, Michael <michael.harris@redhorsecorp.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 3:28 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: RE: GMC Truck Center Contacts

Thanks Keith

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 3:27 PM

To: Harris, Michael <michael.harris@redhorsecorp.com>

Subject: RE: GMC Truck Center Contacts

Oops, forgot the cc’s:

cc: Allyn Begnoche, Arcadis of Michigan, LLC, 28550 Cabot Drive Suite 500, Novi, Ml 48377 (Sent via electronic mail
to: allyn.begnoche@arcadis.com)

Sarah Smaltz, Arcadis of Michigan, LLC, 28550 Cabot Drive Suite 500, Novi, Ml 48377 (Sent via electronic mail to:
Sarah.Smaltz@arcadis.com)

Geraldine Barnuevo, General Motors Company (Sent via electronic mail to: geraldine.barnuevo@gm.com)

Keith

From: Harris, Michael [mailto:michael.harris@redhorsecorp.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 12:48 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>
Subject: GMC Truck Center Contacts

Hi Keith,

| wanted to check on the correct RP and consultant contacts to address our closure denial agreement letter for the
subject case.

At this point, I'm addressing the letter to the same three addressees as show on your January 14, 2016 letter (Argonaut
Holdings, D Thompson Properties, GMC) and copying Sarah Smaltz of Arcadis. Is that correct? If not, who would be the
appropriate contacts?

Thanks

Michael J Harris, PG

Geologist

Redhorse Corporation

12 Geary St, Suite 806

San Francisco, CA 94108

(510) 432 4773
michael.harris@redhorsecorp.com
www.redhorsecorp.com







